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St. Teresa Cultural Lunches

Together with our First Nations, Métis, and Inuit 
Support Team, we have begun to have cultural 
lunches with our Indigenous students to learn 
and talk about culture. Throughout November, 
the students created pouches to keep a 
grandfather rock and sage. They learned the 
importance of Indigenous medicines and how to 
clean sage. The students were surprised to learn 
that all rocks are grandfather rocks. Grandfather 
rocks are considered the wisest of Earth’s 
elements, because of all of the stories that they 
hold. If you would like more information, please 
contact our school counsellors. 

Mindfulness Matters Afternoon - Day 2

     Grade 1 - 5 students enjoyed participating in 
various Mindfulness sessions on Nov. 20th. We will 
be offering afternoon sessions throughout the 
school year to promote Mindfulness strategies that 
help with regulation. Our next one is scheduled for 
Jan. 29th. 
     Some of the sessions offered are: mindful 
coloring, mindful movement, mindful doodling, 
prayer, journalling, nature walks, music to calm, 
talking circles, positive affirmations & progressive 
muscle relaxation/breathing. 
     Pre-K/Kindergarten students will take part in 
these mindfulness sessions in their classrooms 
with counsellors. 
     Our November focus was: Deep Breathing & 
Progressive Muscle Relaxation. Please take a few 
minutes to ask your child what their favorite Deep 
Breathing tool is and try a Progressive Muscle 
Relaxation activity for kids online. 

Family News 
   

Red Deer Child Care Society, the Dawe Recreation 
Centre, Collicutt Centre,  Dance Magic and the 
YMCA’s Northside Community Centre offer 
school break camps over the holidays.  Call of 
visit their websites for more information  
regarding, dates, hours, age requirements, fees 
and fee assistance. 

We will be offering Circle of Security, an evening 
parenting series starting in January 2020. Call 
Julie at 403-896-0992 for more information. 

Supports During the Holidays  
 

For information regarding mental health, 
financial and community supports during the 
holidays check out our post, “Help for the 
Christmas Blues,” or call a community resource 
specialist at 211. 
www.rdcrs.ca/our-division/whats-new/post/help-f
or-the-christmas-blues2
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